
 

Choir Concert  
HBF Stadium  
Wednesday 30th October 
 
Barking Gecko 
Thursday 31st October 
 
Pupil Free Day 
Friday 1st November 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Swimming Lessons  
 
Citizenship Interviews 
Monday 4th November 
 
Kindy Info Meeting 2025 
Wednesday 6th November 
 
Assembly 
Friday 8th November 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

From the Principal 
What a great 4 weeks we have had, and a big thanks to our P&C for the Colour Run they 
organised on Friday resulting in a little over $6000 dollars for the school. The slime and silly 
string did eventually wash off, but it’s all for a great cause. Tonight, sees the culmination of 
months of hard work and preparation with our students participating in the School’s Massed 
Choir in Mt Claremont tonight. Congratulation to Ms Young and all the students with the 
support of parents and caregivers for this culmination of the many hours of practice and 
rehearsal they have put in. Friday will be Ms Henshaw’s last day at Forrestfield Primary School 
as embarks on a well-deserved Long Service Leave break. I would like to take this opportunity 
to thank her for her contribution to the school and wish her a great break. Term 4 is a busy 
one and I look forward to catching up with many or you, both familiar and new, as the term 
goes on. 

 
Senior Choir   
Our Senior Choir had the incredible opportunity to be part of this year’s Telethon! A huge 
thank you to Ms. Young for her dedication and organisation, which made this experience 
possible. Well done to our amazing choir students for their hard work and enthusiasm! We 
hope that everyone managed to catch the choir on Channel 7 during the Telethon weekend. 
The dress rehearsal for the Massed Choir performance at HBF Stadium went well and tonight 
(Wednesday) is the concert where FPS will be on stage with 12 other schools. We wish them 
well! 

 
Swimming Lessons 
Swimming lessons commence on Monday 4th of November and run every day for 2 weeks. If 
you haven’t returned your child’s permission slip or money, please do so as soon as possible.  

 
P&C Colour Run and Glow Disco 
Thank you to the P&C for the amazing Colour Run. The total raised was $6502!! 
Congratulations to the highest fundraisers: 1st -   Mila T, 2nd - Logan H, 3rd - Charlie B. Also, to 
Riley Robson who has won $50 towards his swimming lessons for fundraising over $30! The 
P&C will also be hosting a Glow Disco on Friday 22nd November and a P&C Paint Party on 
Saturday 9th of November. Please see their Facebook page for more information. 

 
World Teachers’ Day 
Hats Off to our Teachers! Last week we celebrated our teachers and thanked them for all the 
work they do to educate, inspire and empower our learners. 

 
Friday 1st November – Pupil Free Day 
A reminder this Friday there will be no school for the students as it’s a staff development day. 
We will see you all back on Monday 4th November.  

 
Room 4 
In Room 4 we integrate technology across our learning areas, where possible. For example, 
we use our iPads to engage in Prime Mathematics, to research in English when we are writing 
information reports and we research the states and territories of Australia in Geography. I am 
very impressed with how our students use technology mindfully and responsibly. This is a 
snapshot of Tasneem doing her Daily Review "igh" and "i_e words". 

WEEK 5 

WEEK 4 


